
 

 

 

  

Girl Scouts 
We miss you!! Come join us for in-person meeting 

with your troop! 

Every Thursday, Starting April 8th 
from 4 to 5 p.m. 

1921 W. Galena Blvd, Aurora, IL 60506 

Get more information and RSVP by 12:00pm on Monday, April 

5
th

, at  GSNIaurora@gmail.com .   You can also call Joselyn 

Taylor, (Americorps Supervisor) at (815)354-8739 

 

 

The distribution of this information and materials through the school district does not imply District 129 

endorsement 

 

TIC
K

ET! 
TI

C
K

ET
! 

mailto:GSNIaurora@gmail.com

